
Open Position: Deputy Sheriff - Patrol  
Garza Sheriff’s Office is currently seeking qualified applicants for Deputy Sheriff.  
All applicants must have a high school diploma or GED and hold a current Peace Officer’s 
license in Texas.  
Qualified applicants will also be subject to an extensive criminal history and background 
investigation.  
Applicants must have ability to communicate orally and must have good organizational 
skills.  
Applicants must be self- motivated and must be able to act without close supervision and 
must be able to exercise independent judgment. Work is reviewed through observation, 
conferences and, review of written work product for results obtained and adherence to 
established policies and procedures. 
Applicants must be of high moral and ethical character, highly motivated, and trustworthy. 
Full time employees will receive a full benefit package as provided by the Garza County. 
Garza County Sheriff's Office has a fleet of new 2019 -2021 Chevy Tahoe. The Sheriff's 
Office supplies Deputies with weapons, pistol, shotgun and patrol rifle.  
Applications can be picked up at the Garza County Sheriff’s Office at 412 East 15th Street, 
Post, TX 79356 (806)-495-3595, or by going to the Garza County Sheriff’s Office website at: 
http://www.garzacounty.net/id25.html 
Any questions contact Chief Deputy Thomas Taylor 806-495-3595 or email [Email hidden] 
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